
A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD APRIL 8, 2014 
   

 A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Tuesday, April 8, 
2014, at 7:30 P.M. in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational Support Center.  The 
purpose of this meeting was for Discussion on the 2014-2015 School District Calendar 
Including Friday Early Release. 

  
The meeting was called to order at 7:50 P.M. with the following members present: Mrs. 

Taube, Mrs. Snyder, Mrs. Coleman, Mr. Bryan, and Ms. Stevens.  Dr. Mangi was also 
present.  Mr. Flood and Mr. Nuzzo were excused.  

 
Ms. Stevens, President, opened the meeting by announcing that this was a special 

meeting of the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District No. 1.  Notice of this 
special meeting was given to the public by forwarding a copy of the notice to all requesting 
radio stations and newspapers. 

 
There were no views or comments by the public. 

 
 Dr. Floyd Williams,  Assistant Superintendent of Elementary School Leadership, 
introduced the 2014-2015 School District Calendar Including Friday Early Release and 
indicated that Mrs. Heather Connolly, Principal at Frank Elementary; Mrs. Alicia Hribal, 
Principal at Jane Vernon Elementary; and Mr. Jonathan Bar-Din, Principal at Curtis Strange 
Elementary, would be giving a PowerPoint presentation pertaining to the importance of 
maintaining the structure of the current calendar for the next year in relation to early release 
Fridays. 
 
 Mrs. Connolly, Mrs. Hribal, and Mr. Bar-Din gave a PowerPoint presentation entitled 
Elementary Leadership:  Friday Collaboration Data Time which covered the following topics:  
guiding questions, three areas of focus for Friday collaboration data time, and 
recommendations from 100% of 


